
From: Rosanne Iland   
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2020 6:13 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline 
 

To Ontario Energy Board, 

 
I am writing to state clearly that I do not agree with the ENBRIDGE DAWN-PARKWAY 
PIPELINE EXPANSION. Increasing fracked gas from the US for use in ON will only increase 
the greenhouse pollution. It will also destroy ecologically needed wetlands. 
We are in a climate crisis and need to be acting with emergency responses to decrease the 
ONTARIO produced carbons not increase them. 

Rosanne Iland 

 

 

Yours truly,  

Rosanne Iland  
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